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Emergency Procurement Letter

Santee-Lynches Emergency Procurement letter 11-10-14 pdf.pdf

Dear Dr. Mikota:

Please see the attached letter from LGOA Director Tony Kester regarding Santee-Lynches' emergency procurement
contract with GA Foods. The original copy of this letter is being mailed to your attention.

Thank you for sharing the LGOA's goal of enhancing the lives of South Carolina's seniors and adults with disabilities.

Help CART

South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350

Columbia, SC 29201
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